
Monday 9 October, 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

It was great to catch up with all the staff on their return from the year 7 PGL trip last week, another
successful experience for all involved. It was also great to see both our Greenpower teams race at
Goodwood this weekend.

Sponsored Walk - Friday
Our sponsored walk is fast approaching. However, we are short on volunteers to help marshal the
checkpoints throughout the day. Without these important roles the event becomes difficult to organise. If
you are able to spare a few hours and marshal a checkpoint please email Mr Harrison directly at
pha@priorycofe.com. Your support would be greatly appreciated.

Today students were provided with frequently asked questions as part of the preparation for the day. I have
attached these here for you to see.

Y11 English Trips
Just a reminder that there are two English Trips coming up, “A Christmas Carol“ and “Poetry Live!”.
Information on both trips can be found on the school website https://thepriorycofe.com/letters-home/

Line Dancing evening
Please come along and support our Line Dancing Evening with a licensed bar. See attached document for
more details.

MVDC’s proposed Draft Council Strategy
The link below outlines the council's vision and priorities for Mole Valley, 2024-2028. They would like to get
your views, to check if they have got it right. This is your chance to help shape our community's future, so
please have your say before 5 November 2023.
https://news.molevalley.gov.uk/2023/09/25/mole-valley-district-council-mvdc-invites-community-input-on-dra
ft-council-strategy-for-2024-to-2028/

669 bus to Tadworth
A meeting was held for all students who use the 669 bus today. It was made clear that only year 7 and 8
students are allowed to sit on the top deck with 10 and 11 sitting downstairs. Year 9 students will split
between both floors. We are hoping this will help to ensure that all students are able to have a seat and not
need to stand.

Upcoming events for this half term
5 & 9 October Reigate College open evening
Wednesday 11 October DofE presentation evening

Open mic night
Friday 13 October Sponsored walk

17 & 19 October Yr 11 Food Technology practical exams
Thursday 19 October Yr 8 Virtual parents evening

mailto:pha@priorycofe.com
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1hbIvdjc-GgDenQWzVSDUHi-pIv6B0MZAXeGX-q0KzVg/edit?usp=sharing
https://thepriorycofe.com/letters-home/
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Friday 20 October Music trip to Italy
End of half term

Monday 30 October Start of second half term

Best wishes

Mrs Trimnell
Headteacher



Friday, 17th November, 7pm 

Tickets available on Scopay 
or by emailing fotps@priorycofe.com

 Adult: £10 | Child: £6.50 | Family: £30 (2 adults 2 children)
Ticket includes Line Dancing and supper.

 Food options: fish or sausage or veggie burger & chips

LINE DANCING
EVENING

with Fish & Chips 
& Licensed Bar

Join us for a fantastic family night out brought to you
by FOTPS (Friends of The Priory School)!

Round up your family and friends for an evening of fun while also
supporting the Friends of the Priory School. Our very own extremely

talented Dance teacher Sarah Hastings-Holland will be teaching us all
the dance moves.

Please support the FOTPS, so we can support your children. 
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